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Crane, Nancy T 
~ Yb 

02-022N~ ~ ~ ~~~~~~ 

~

From: coralr [coralr@comcast.net] 02-022N-390 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 8:58AM Coral Rose Shipley 

To: Crane, Nancy T 

Cc: Tom Davis; John Warner; George Allen; George W. Bush 

Subject: CODEX 

Nancy Crane, FDA, I am writing to ask the FDA to delete 
item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft guidelines for 
vitamin and mineral supplements. Every citizen is the the 
real gatekeeper for truthful and non-misleading information 
about nutrition. Item 5.9 of the labeling proposal is 
regressive, misleading, and not in the best interest of the 
US.  consumer. Item 5.9 is also in violation of the Dietary 
Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994 (DSHEA). 

I appreciate your consideration and action on my 
behalf on this matter. Sincerely, Coral Rose Shipley 14802 Dyer Dr. Woodbridge, VA 22193 
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